
 
 
Subject: Clairmont Terrace Water Main Replacement Project 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Construction crews associated with the Clairmont Terrace Water Main Replacement Project will conduct 
night work on Clairmont Road between Tanglewood Circle and Buford Highway. The work will take place 
from 7 p.m. to 5 a.m. nightly on Aug. 18-Aug. 21, concluding on the morning of Friday, Aug. 22. The 
night work will require a lane shift and lane closure.   
 
A planned water outage will take place on Wednesday, Aug. 20 from 7 p.m. to Thursday, Aug. 21 at 
5 a.m. Affected addresses have been notified.  
 
Please be advised to expect an increase in construction-related noise and traffic during work 
hours. Our construction crews will work diligently to minimize the length of impact to residents. 

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the Clairmont Terrace Water Main 
Replacement Project, please do not hesitate to contact the DWM Project Information line at 1-800-
986-1108 or email projectinfo@dekalbcountyga.gov. 
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